CITY OF BROCKTON BOARD OF HEALTH MEETING NOTICE THURSDAY, MARCH 4, 2021 AT 4:30 PM

This public hearing will be held as a virtual meeting over ZOOM.

Join Zoom Meeting

This meeting is being held in accordance with Governor Charlie Baker's signed Open Meeting Law dated March 12, 2020, which relieves a public body from the requirement of Section 20 of Chapter 30A that it conduct its meetings in a public place that is open and physically accessible to the public, provided that the public body makes provision to ensure public access to the deliberations of the public body for interested members of the public through adequate, alternative means.

AGENDA

- I- Welcome/Introduction of Dr. Mary Brophy, Board Chairperson
- II- Minutes are available from January Board meeting.....
- III- COVID-19 Vaccination: Board of Health continues to provide vaccination for residents of Brockton, even though the amount of vaccines allocated to us weekly remains a limiting reagent. We would like to thank the Heads and Personnel of various City Departments who have helped in the process. We would like to farther recognize the School Nurses for their dedications and Brewster Ambulance for their help, manning the clinics.
- IV- Ongoing vaccination clinic: We have transitioned from the BHS to the Shaw's Center as of February 17. From January 11 (when we held our first vaccination clinic) to date, we have received 3,064 vaccines from MDPH (2,670 of the Moderna, & 394 of the Pfizer). We have administered 2,754 doses of the 3,064), and 310 doses left of that.
- V- Dashboard on COVID-19: the current statistics on the pandemic continues to rise in the City of Brockton. The numbers as of March 3rd: Current=2,523 (Individuals living with COVID-19), Cumulative=11,959 (from the onset of the pandemic to date, Deaths=403!

- VI- A- Health Promotion & Public Health Education: Partnership between the City of Brockton and various stakeholders: we work closely with many Clergy groups, with different media outlets.
- VII- Request from "Shivam Variety" for a hearing on Licensing to sell Tobacco products. This business is located at: 521 Main Street. Brockton, MA 02301. Business is represented by the Law Office of Philip C. Nessralla, former Solicitor for the City of Brockton.

VIII- Miscellaneous:

IX- Our Next Board Meeting: Thursday, April 1, 2021

Respectfully submitted,

Eno Mondesir, Executive Health Officer BOH City of Brockton